
Here are some of the restrictions which we MUST follow: 

 You must not visit other people’s houses 

 You must not socialise with other families outside of the home 

 The requirement to wear face coverings has now been extended to all staff in retail, all users 
of taxis and private hire vehicles, and staff and customers in indoor hospitality. Face 
coverings will still be required on all public transport. You could be fined £200 if not doing so 

 It is now law to self-isolate if you are required to. You could be fined £1000 if you fail to do 
so 

Please check the school website, the internet or news for further information and restrictions. 

 


